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Mr. John Pittman 
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Members of the Water/Sewer Billing Review Committee:  

  
Gentlemen:  
  
  This is to inform you that a meeting of the Water/Sewer Billing Review 
Committee has been called for Wednesday, November 10, 2020 at 2:30 p.m., at 
Timberlake Campgrounds Office Building, Northshore Causeway, Brandon MS 
39047. 
  

A preliminary agenda will follow in separate email correspondence.  
  

   Please notify me at 601-605-6898 if you will be unable to attend.   
  

                 Very truly yours,   

  
                 Cindy Ford  
                 Assistant Board Secretary  

  
 Cc: Board Attorney  


